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Children in Need 2020 - Together We Can  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am delighted to be able to announce that we will be holding a “Children in Need” Activities 

Day on Friday 13th November. It will be to raise funds for this charity, which supports 

children in the UK, and to have a fun tutor-based day, where pupils will participate and 

compete in a range of activities, with a focus on friendly inter-form competition. 

 

Please try to encourage family and friends to donate by visiting our Just Giving page via the 

link  https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/lockyers-middle-school 

 

As we are unable to sing in school, at the moment, our music theme for the day will be to 

learn and perform “True Colours,” using Makaton sign language. I have attached a link to a 

clip so that pupils will be able to learn it over half term. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=r25auE4eC2o The words and the actions of the song 

sum up the inclusivity which we want to encourage across the school. A challenge might be 

for pupils to be sponsored to learn the sign language. 

 

On The Day 

This will be a non-uniform day. Pupils will participate in sport on the courts and complete a 

ramble on the school field, so please choose comfortable and appropriate clothes. Children 

should bring waterproofs, wellies or old trainers (in a bag) to ramble in, just in case the 

weather is bad. 

1. All pupils to wear non-uniform (see above) including something yellow e.g jumper, 

sock, tie, scarf. 

2. A donation of £1:00 for the non-uniform day and any other money the pupils may 

have raised over half term can be made via our Just Giving page 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/lockyers-middle-school 
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We will do our very best to make the day happen and will only go to a wet weather 

alternative if we really have to.  

 

At Lockyer’s, we have a strong tradition of charity involvement. This event will bring our 

school community together to support the local and wider community, whilst also having a 

lot of fun. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs S Gould 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


